
 This week, Class 4 have continued our follow up work from our Geography 

field trip a few weeks ago. We have examined ordinance maps in more depth 

looking at keys and grid references. We have also started to understand the 

terminology ’longitude and latitude’ and have begun to focus more on      

Antarctica, linked to work on Shackleton. 

This week was Anti Bullying Week and in Year 5 and 6 we talked about why 

bullying happens and the importance of ’being kind, always.’ We completed a 

piece of work called ’Celebrating Me and Celebrating You!’ where we celebrated 

our individual personalities and those of our classmates.  

Well done for a great week, Class 4!  

 

  


